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Dear Parents/Carers,  

This year, as a celebration for our Year 6 leavers, we would like to go on an adventure!  

After discussion with the children and amazing support from our PTFA, we would like to take the 
children to Go Ape at Thetford Forest on Tuesday 17th July. The cost of the trip will be covered by the 
PTFA, which we are incredibly grateful for. 

We will leave school at 9:15 and aim to arrive at Thetford Forest for no later than 11:00. The children 
will then have an hour on the high ropes course. Following this, we will have a picnic, use the 
adventure playgrounds and enjoy spending time together. 

We will aim to leave the Forest at 5pm and return to school for 7:00pm. Children should come to 
school at normal time. They do not need to wear school uniform. Long sleeves and long trousers are 
a requirement for the ropes course but children are welcome to bring shorts and a t-shirt to change 
into after the activity. 

Any cameras will be the responsibility of the child and not the school. Cameras on phones are not 
allowed. Should any mobile phones be brought in, they will be kept in the office until we return to 
school. No other electronics are allowed on the trip. 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of snacks and drinks; they will be allowed to 
eat a snack on the way home as we will be arriving late back. I will schedule in a second eating 
session at 4:30, should you wish to send your child with their tea as well. 

If you are happy for your child to attend the trip, please sign and complete the attached slip by 
Friday 18th May. 

I hope that you agree that this is a fabulous experience, opportunity and a wonderful way for our 
year 6 children to spend one of their last days in primary school. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Ingle 
Class Teacher 
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Year 6 Leavers Reply Slip 17th July 2018 – to be returned by Friday 18th May 2018 

 

My child………………………………………………………………..will/will not be able to go on the Year 6 Leavers 
trip to Thetford Forest. (Please print name and delete as appropriate.) 

 

I understand that I will have to collect my child from school at 7:00 pm 

 

I am happy for my child to take part in adventurous activities, led by qualified staff whilst at the 
forest. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………. Date:…………………………………… 

 


